
Spotlight On…

Message from Mrs Sharrock

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a wonderful week it has been at school!

Our Year 6 pupils had an unforgettable time on their residential trip. They were absolutely 
brilliant—challenging themselves, supporting one another, and making the most of every 
opportunity. It was truly heartwarming to see them build on new and existing friendships and 
enjoy this special time together as they approach the end of their primary school journey.

Back at school, those who remained took part in some fantastic activities, including a brilliant 
recreation of the iconic Crystal Maze! The creativity and teamwork on display were amazing, 
and everyone had so much fun getting involved.

We were also fortunate to have beautiful weather for Sports Day on Tuesday. The children 
participated with great enthusiasm and showed fantastic sportsmanship throughout the day. 
A huge thank you to all the families who came to support—it made the event even more 
special.

Warm regards, Mrs Sharrock

Stars of the Week

Caterpillar - Daphne Y-W
Tiger - Bertie B 
Elmer - Ivy R
Chameleon - Eddison M
Crayon - Savannah U & Marcy W
Charlie Cook - Poppy M & River B 
Sofia Valdez - Albie M
Gregory Cool - Amelia A
Chaya - Cooper L-T & Sapphire M 
Ebenezer Tweezer - Eva W, Leo S-C 
& George H 
Pevensie - Jessie S
Gelifen - Summer Rose D & 
James J-R 
Fred - Baxter B, Ellie H, Ruby D, 
Violet W & Emma W
Skellig - Amber T-S, Betsy 
D,Isabelle A & Gracie W 
Aspire - Daniella G 

Congratulations!
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Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 92.8%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98% - 100%

Gregory Cool - 99%

Good attendance ‘green’

Unfortunately no classes 
reached good attendance this 

week

Well Done!

House Points

Attenborough 
Rowling 
Holmes 

Hawking 



Centre Stage After School Club Performance

Last weekend, the children who attend Centre Stage, 
performed Disney songs in their performance in Gravesend. 
They did a wonderful job!

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

Reception Trip to Kent Life
On Thursday, the Reception children visited Kent Life. They had a 
wonderful time and really enjoyed meeting all the animals, particularly 
the goats and ferrets. They also really enjoyed the tractor ride!

11th July- YR6 Prom (After 
School Event)

14th July - Meet the Teacher 
Afternoon

15th July - Year 6 show - Dress 
Rehearsal

16th July - Headteachers Awards 
Assembly - invite only - KS2 
Hall at 9am

16th July - Preschool Graduation

17th/18th July - Year 6 shows 

18th July - Summer Disco (more 
information to follow from 
the Friends)

18th July- Reports sent home 

23rd July - Year 6 Graduation 
assembly

23rd July - Last day of 
Summer Term

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
We will continue sending out weekly menus each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this fresh in 

your inbox!

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

